October 10, 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Greeting from the Superintendent's Desk!

Title VII of Public Law 114-95 provides assistance to public schools for students whose parents are living or working on property owned by the United States Government. This assistance is in lieu of property taxes since federally owned property is exempt from taxation by the County. In cooperation with the Department of Energy, the Los Alamos Public Schools is applying for financial assistance under this provision of the law.

In order to receive these funds, the Los Alamos Public Schools District is required, **by law**, to conduct an annual census to identify those students whose parents are living or are working on federally owned property as of **October 10**, **2018**. The Los Alamos Public Schools request that you, as a parent or guardian, **complete** and **sign** the enclosed form and return it to your child's teacher as soon as possible.

Please see the enclosed Instructions regarding the completion of this form. **Please complete the enclosed form even if you do not live or work on federal property.**

Your cooperation in helping us acquire more funding to support your child's education is greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kurt Steinhaus Superintendent

Enc: Instructions
Sample Form